
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We Have a Draft Plan - What do you think of it? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have arranged two exhibitions for you to find out more about the Draft Plan and to 
discuss your comments with the Steering Group and our Planning adviser, Clive Keble. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comment on the full Draft Plan? 
 
In November, we asked for views, including local 

organisations and the District Council, on the 
Purpose and Objectives for the Neighbourhood 
Plan and your response was valuable.  We have 

also completed other evidence gathering and here 
is a summary of it overleaf. 

 
We will begin a 6-week consultation from  

Friday 17th January to Monday 2nd March. 
 

This newsletter (as required by Reg. 14 of the 
Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012), gives 

details of where & when the Draft Plan may be 
inspected and how to make representations and 

have your say! 

 

                    The completed Full Draft Plan can be seen, for the first time, the “Big Picture” 
                                                                      on 
                                                 February 1st 11.30am to 3.30pm and on 

February 21st 3.30pm to 7.00pm 
At 

Morton Village Hall                   
                    

 
 
 

  

 

                     MORTON                      

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

The Morton Neighbourhood Plan 
 

A Neighbourhood Plan is a new type of policy 
document for a local area (i.e. a Parish). Once 

adopted it forms part of a Local Development 
Plan and will be used to consider all planning 
applications in that area, with policies such as: 

 
Location design and type of new houses. 

Protecting important buildings & landscape. 
Protecting open spaces and playing fields. 

 
The Plan must reflect the views of local people. 

The more of you who participate, the greater the 
influence you will have on the outcome. We are 
also inviting businesses, landowners and local 

organisations to get involved. 
 
A map of the Parish area is available to view on 
the Parish Notice Boards and website. 
www.Morton.org.uk 

 

Please remember 
Neighbourhood Plans have to be land use and 

planning related, e.g.; litter, anti-social 
behaviour, open space management and 
housing management cannot be included. 

 
In addition, the Neighbourhood Plan must 
conform with other strategic policies of the 

adopted Central Lincolnshire Local Plan. 
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  Please get involved 
Complete the questionnaire 

On the reverse of this newsletter  
& drop it off at the Co-op/Morton Village 

Hall/Morton Primary School 
or bring it along to the exhibition above  

The deadline for returning questionnaires 
is 5:00pm on Monday 2nd March 2020 

Further copies can be obtained via the website 
below or Morton Village Hall 

To read the plan & see the supporting evidence documents or for further information see: 

www.mortonparishcouncil-lincs.co.uk 


